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Gold – Slow, But Steady Advance 
Gold has now retraced 50% of the decline from the June 1st high and generated s Sequential 9 Sell 
Setup (nine consecutive days with a close above four days earlier).  This is a natural spot to 
experience another pause with the 20-day ema (~$1809) providing support. 
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Long and Short-Term View of the Miners 

Miners topped in 1974 when bullion was $175.  Ten months later US citizens were permitted to 
own gold.  Bullion topped around $195, and the miners were 40% off their top.  

This time, the miners topped in December 2010 and bullion peaked nine months later at $1923. 

The underperformance of the miners since the top in 2011 is like the 1970’s.  It was only after 
bullion gained significant momentum in 1979 that the miners came back into favour.  An upside 
breakout of gold’s ‘Cup and Handle’ of the last ten years could become the catalyst for a major 
move in the miners. 

 

 

In the near term, the miners outperformed bullion from the March 1st low into the middle of May 
and then experienced a bearish divergence as gold registered upside Exhaustion alerts into the June 
1st top. 

The GDX displayed a small bullish divergence relative to gold at the two June lows and has seen 
some upside action.  However, it has failed to outperform bullion. The GDX/gold ratio has 
remained oversold for three weeks.  The first week with a higher high would be considered a 
positive development in the sector. 
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regard to the specific investment objectives, financial situation, and the needs regarding the 
appropriateness of investing in any securities or investment strategies discussed or recommended 
in this report and should understand that statements regarding future prospects may not be realized.  

Investors should note that income from such securities, if any, may fluctuate and that each 
security’s price or value may rise or fall. Accordingly, investors may receive back less than 
originally invested. Past performance is not necessarily a guide to future performance. Neither the 
information nor any opinion expressed constitutes an offer to buy or sell any securities or options 
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securities such as ADRs, whose values are influenced by the currency of the underlying security, 
effectively assume currency risk. Moreover, from time to time, members of the Charts and Markets 
team may be long or short positions discussed in our publications.  
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